Mr.A.G.Faulkner

Windermere & Bowness Chamber of Trade
2 Thwaites Howe

116 Craig Walk,

Bowness-on-Windermere LA23 3AX

Our Ref: Contact:

Your Ref: Date:

Dear Mr Faulkner

Traffic Management Act 2004
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Dave Conlin BSc CEng MICE Tech IOSH
Head of Commercial & Technical Services

South Lakeland House
Lowther Street

Kendal

Cumbria LA9 4UD

Tel: 01539 733333
Fax: 01539 740300

e-mail; d.conlin@southlakeland.gov.uk

Mr D Conlin Ext: 7371
26 June 2008

| refer to your letter dated 16 June to Councillor Vincent. Mr Vincent is, | believe, replying to you
personally but he has asked me to send you a copy of our Parking Policy. As you will know, the
policy had to be revised in time for the new act, which came in to force on 31 March. | enclose
a copy of the policy and would welcome any comments that you may have.

We will, of course, consult widely when we next revise the policy.

Yours sincerely
/>//L'

Dave Conlin

V

North West

» Debbie Storr « Executive Director (Central Services) o
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